
February 20, 1971

Miss Mary Perrine
Box 144
Thoreau, New Mexico 87323

Dear Miss Perrine:

Blank you very much for your last letter. Edith Kearny 
and I will come over on Friday the 26th and hope to ar­
rive around 4 or 5 p.m.

X would like to stop to see Lucy Lewis on the way, if 
she is down in her house just off the highway. She is a 
good friend of mine, and I haven’t seen her in scare time.

Edith and I will come equiped with all our trappings. We 
are both looking forward to this very much indeed.

Sincerely,

Laura Gilpin


